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This week, the Reception children have been busy
planting! They have planted sunflower seeds and
pumpkin seeds. They have been thinking about all
of the things the seeds will need to grow. Farhana
has made sure to water them everyday!
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In nursery this week, the children have been very interested in
watching our caterpillar's grow and imagining what they might
look like when they become butterflies. There was much
excitement Thursday when one of the caterpillars had created
a chrysalis.
This interest, has been reflected in the children's art work.
They have been making some creative caterpillars and
beautiful butterflies using a wide variety of materials and
techniques.

We wanted to show the incredible, independent writing some
of our nursery children have been doing this week.
Willow has been practising writing numerals. She can form
them correctly already. Well done Willow!
Mak Mak has blown us away with his writing of 'My Book'
correctly spelt! Wow!
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